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Typewritten Text
Note for Meeting:  Mr. Gratz Seat was not up for election - however he was elected to a 2 year term - and his seat from the election in November 2014 was set to expire in November, 2018 - same as was elected at this election.  As such, the board adopted a resolution - that called for an election in August, 2017 to correct the election, which should have been for Seat 4 (Ms. George's seat).  
Mr. Gratz continues to serve as originally elected until 2018 and Ms. George will serve until August 2017 pursuant to statute
until Seat 4 LO election can be held.  












